EWU Digital Commons

Board of Trustees Minutes

Board of Trustees Records

9-23-1913

Board of Trustees Minutes, September 23, 1913

Cheney Normal School

Follow this and additional works at: http://dc.ewu.edu/trustees minutes

Recommended Citation

 $Board\ of\ Trustees\ Minutes, September\ 23,\ 1913.\ Board\ of\ Trustees\ Records,\ University\ Archives\ \&\ Special\ Collections,\ Eastern\ Washington\ University,\ Cheney,\ WA.\ http://dc.ewu.edu/trustees_minutes.$

This Article is brought to you for free and open access by the Board of Trustees Records at EWU Digital Commons. It has been accepted for inclusion in Board of Trustees Minutes by an authorized administrator of EWU Digital Commons. For more information, please contact jotto@ewu.edu.

State Pormal School

N.D. SHOWALTER, PRINCIPAL

CHENEY, WASHINGTON

Spokane, Washington, Sept. 23, 13.

The adjourned meeting of Sept. 19th was resumed in Mr. Tustin's office at 4 o'clock. Those present were Mrs. Mary Monroe, Chairman, Mr. Tustin, Mr. McLean and Mr. Showalter.

The letter written by Mrs. Andres, Clerk of the Public School Board at Cheney, to Mrs. Monroe concerning the use of the Public School Building for Training School purposes was discussed at some length, and the Board advised that this matter be taken up with the Public School Board by Mr. Showalter. It was that best that the situation be presented in full relative to the old Board's understanding concerning the matter. If it seemed best, the Board of Trustees further agreed to meet the Public School Board at Cheney at some appointed time.

It was moved by Mr. McLean and seconded by Mr. Tustin that the water furnished the city of Cheney should be at the same rate the city charged the Normal School until the amount now due be fully paid. After that a charge of 10% per thousand gallon should be made.

Mr. Showalter presented Mr. Craig's request concerning an auto, and it was agreed by the Board that if it would be as cheap or cheaper for the state, Mr. Craig should be allowed 5¢ per mile when his auto is used specifically for the rural extension work. It was suggested that a careful record be made of the trips so that it may clearly be determined that such expense does not exceed that incurred by other means of travel.

Mr. Showalter asked permission of the Board to purchase coal at the regular school price as had been done in former years. The same met with general approval.

Some special bills were audited by the Board, which were carried over from the regular meeting on Friday. The meeting adjourned at 6:10 P. M.

Acting Secretary.

President Board of Trustees:

ATTRICTOR